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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Just before half term we had a 
wonderful Science Week where the 
children learnt all sorts of interesting 
things about space.  We thought that we 
would take this opportunity to share 
some of the fantastic learning that went 
on throughout the week. 
 
MONDAY – VISIT TO THE 
NATIONAL  SPACE CENTRE 
On Monday 11th February we went on an 
amazing whole school trip to the 
National Space Centre in Leicester.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“My favorite part of our visit to the Space Centre was the night and day 

show because I could see all the stars” Jacob, Indigo class 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TUESDAY – A VISIT FROM TELFORD  
JUNIOR SCHOOL SCIENCE 
AMBASSADORS 
Thank you to Mr Fox and the Science 
Ambassadors from the Junior School who 
came to help us with our learning.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amber class loved being 
astronauts and rockets 

at the Space Centre. 

Sapphire class were fascinated by the 

weather globe. 

A huge thank you to 
everyone who made 
Science Week 2019 such 
a big success! 



 

 

WEDNESDAY – A DAY OF SCIENCE 
LEARNING IN OUR CLASSROOMS  
School was buzzing with all of the 
children doing some amazing science 
learning in the classrooms. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“It was fun doing the  

experiment with paper  

because I could choose  
different ways to do it.” 

Elsa, Indigo. 

 

THURSDAY – A REAL PLANETARIUM 
IN OUR SCHOOL HALL! 
We were all bursting with excitement 
about the planetarium in our hall. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FRIDAY – SHARING OUR LEARNING 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Which material would keep an astronaut dry 

when they land back on earth in the ocean? 

Amber class investigate. 

What food does an astronaut eat? Amber 

made a strawberry pudding and rehydrated it. 

Children in 
Magenta class 
were very proud 
of their learning. 

 
 

“We did a really exciting 

experiment to find out if 

friction would affect how 

far a rocket would travel.  

Ours went really far.”  

Sophie, Indigo. 
 

“I really enjoyed going into the hall to see 

what all the other classes had been learning” 
Ciaran, Sapphire. 

“It was great fun sharing our learning with our 

buddy classes.  I showed them my folder” 

Ayesha, Sapphire. 

“I enjoyed looking at the stars in the 

planetarium.  I found it really interesting to learn 
about how Apollo 11 broke apart.” Barney, 

Sapphire.  


